
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our Collective Worship this week focussed on feeling loved, included and part of a community.  Following this, our 
school value of Community was lived out by our Reception children who organised and ran a cake sale after school 
on Friday to raise money for Guide Dogs.  Well done for being inspired after your recent visitor, your efforts made 
£158.15  for Guide Dogs UK.  
 

Celebrations 

Please remember that we love to hear about our pupils’ achievements outside of school.  If your child has 
achieved something they are proud of, such a new gymnastics level or a new musical instrument grade, for        
example, then do please let us know so we can share it in our Celebration Assembly. 

Stars of the week 

Congratulations to: 
Reception:  David AB—showing courage and determination in his reading and demonstrating excellent learning 
behaviours  
Year 1: Ella C—for showing Compassion. She has offered help to her peers in the class in their learning by helping 
them find answers to questions together and also by showing others how to do something.  
Year 3: Nancy S—Showing courage with her reading this week. Nancy has tried really hard to add extra detail to 
her answers. Well done  
Year 4:  Lloyd NE—Showing compassion during your PE lesson. You made sure everyone was included during team 
discussion  
Year 5: Bobby Jay C—Writing a fantastic persuasive letter! Bobby has shown courage in his writing this week by 
taking more risks and persevering when stuck  
Year 5:  Tianna C—Showing courage with tricky maths problems this week  
Year 6: Kayzen K—Showing compassion and curiosity in his Geography learning this week and last! He has asked 
insightful questions and sought to understand a lot about climate change!  
Year 6: Dylan S— Showing curiosity in English. You have listened and worked hard to produce a wonderful         
narrative  
 
Year 6 Play Leaders 
It has been wonderful watching our Year 6 play leaders supporting the Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children at 
lunchtime to play games and co-operate effectively.  Our older pupils are relishing being given this additional   
leadership opportunity and our younger pupils and thoroughly enjoying the games they are being taught.   
 
Parents’ Meetings 
Further information will follow, but please put Wednesday 20th and Thursday 21st March in your 
diaries as Parents’ Meeting dates.   
 
Wishing you an enjoyable end to January, 
 
Ms Quinell 
Headteacher 

‘Let Your Light Shine’ 
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Upcoming events  

Tuesday 30th January Year 2 and Y3 Sport Session St Crispins 

Thursday 8th February Year 4 Living Rainforest Trip 

Monday 19th February INSET day (school closed to pupils) 

Wednesday 6th March Y5 Winchester Science Visit 

Thursday 7th March World Book Day 

Week beginning 18th March  Neurodiversity Week 

Wednesday 20th March Parents’ Meetings 

Thursday 21st March Parents’ Meetings 

Thursday 28th March End of Term (1.30pm) 



Key Dates: 

Spring Term 2024 

Monday 12th - to Friday 16th February Half Term 

Monday 19th February INSET day - (no school) 

Thursday 28th March (1.30pm Finish) End of Term 

Summer Term 2024 

Monday 15th April INSET day - (no school) 

Tuesday 16th April Summer Term Starts 

Monday 6th May May Bank Holiday 

Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May Half Term 

Monday 3rd June Term Starts 

Tuesday 23rd July (1.30pm Finish)  End of Term 


